
 

 

 

 

 

 

2016 ANZAC Day Ceremony 
 

 

 

Dear Parents 

 

On Friday morning 22 April, we will be conducting our Annual Anzac Day Ceremony 

on the main assembly parade grounds.  I would like to take this opportunity of 

personally inviting you to what has become an important event in our school year. 

 

The program will be conducted by our school captains and will involve the cadets, 

the concert band, and wreath layers from each year level. This year we will be 

particularly honouring the service of our armed forces in international conflicts and 

peace keeping missions.   

 

Our ceremony will commence at approximately 9:20am. At the conclusion of the 

ceremony please stay and enjoy morning tea. 

 

I hope you are able to join us on this special occasion of remembrance. 

 

For seating and catering purposes, please RSVP by emailing  
events@pbc-shs.eq.edu.au or phoning 07 5525 9340 by Wednesday 23 March 2016. 

 
 

 

 
 

Stephen Loggie 

Executive Principal 
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